ALGONQUIN-LAKE IN THE HILLS

FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

1020 West Algonquin Road WWW.ALFPD.ORG
Lake in the Hills, IL 60156
847.658.8233 | fax 847.854.2609

Public Notice

FIRE COMMISSION
MEETING CANCELED

The regular Fire Commission meeting scheduled for Thursday,

January 25, 2018, has been canceled.
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Tamara Miner, Secretary

posted: 1/19/2018

We provide quality emergency response, prevention and education services,
to ensure community well-being and delivery of compassionate help in time of need.



